U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Office of the Director Washington, D.C. 20535

November 20, 1995

Honorable Joe Moakley
House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Moakley:

Because of your personal interest in this matter, I
have enclosed a copy of a Freedom of Information Act release the
FBI is making concerning our participation in the investigation
of the tragic murder in 1989 of six Jesuits in E1 Salvador.

This release was prepared in response to a Freedom of
Information Act request that was filed by Thomas C. Fox of the
National Catholic Reporter Publishing Company. You will be
pleased to know that minimal excisions have been made to these
documents making this the FBI's broadest possible release of
information.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact
Mr. Robert Bucknam, my Chief of Staff, at (202) 324-3444.

Sincerely yours,,
4

ol

Louis J. Freeh
Director
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